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June 27, 2012

Via U.S. Mail
Debra Howland, Executive Director
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: CRC Communications LLC d/b/a OTT Communications
CLEC Rate Schedule

Dear Ms. Howland:

On June 4, 2012, CRC submitted revisions to its Rate Sheet pursuant to the
Federal Communication Commission’s Access Reform Order and VoIP-PSTN Order.
However, after discussions with Staff, OTT requests that the filing dated June 4, 2012 be
withdrawn and that the enclosed filing be substituted. The previous filing included
provisions for the treatment of VoIP-PSTN Traffic, but the substitute filing omits this
section and just includes new access rates.

Accordingly, enclosed please find an original and two (2) copies of CRC
Communications LLC’s (“CRC”) proposed new rate sheet, which includes the CLEC
Rate Schedule Cover Sheet. Also enclosed, please find seven (7) copies of both the
confidential version and redacted version of the access rate worksheet.

If you have any questions, I may be reached at (207) 992-9920 or by email at
trina.bragdon(1~ottcommunications.com.

S ncerely,

6’Trina M. Bragdon
OTT Communications

OTT communications
9000 Hammond Street
Bangor, Maine 04401


